
 

Construction Notice for Neighbours                March 15, 2017 
 

Expect drone over the east construction site 
What’s Happening A video drone will fly over the construction site at the east 

side of the hospital on Monday, March 19 from 11:30am to 
noon, and likely once per month for the rest of the year  

 •  

Area Affected/Scope  The drone will film progress at the construction site, weather permitting. 
You may see it flying above Allen Street, Keary Street, and the construction 
site off of Brunette Avenue. 
 
Filming will be done by UAviation, a qualified, experienced, and licensed 
drone operator.   

We have alerted the necessary authorities including Transport Canada, the 
City of New Westminster, BC Air Ambulance, police, and Fraser Health.  
UAviation’s team will ensure Transport Canada guidelines are met which require 
a 100-foot (30-metre) safety perimeter around the drone’s launch site, flight path 
and landing area.  

The drone will be ‘grounded’ if any helicopters arrive during filming. 
  

Impact to You Our neighbour’s privacy will be respected. Footage intends to capture 
construction progress, not neighbourhood activity. Any footage used in future 
videos will be edited to respect personal privacy.   

The drone’s flight path will not interfere with any neighbouring 
construction cranes.   

  

Questions Questions about the drone flight can be directed to Ali Miri at 778.989.4828. 

Questions about the hospital’s redevelopment can be directed to Leslie-Ann 
at 604.219.8961 or feedback@fraserhealth.ca. Thank you. 
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